
4H Covid policy

Good afternoon 4-H Dog Club Volunteers,

Linda reached out to me about a meeting the end of August at the 4-H 
center. I told her I would email you all about the masking policy with Penn 
State at this time (could change till the end of August, we don’t know), so that 
you were all on the same page.

 

As we know, Pennsylvania has changed its masking guidelines.  Penn State 
has also updated its guidelines and procedures for hosting events and 
meetings. Masking outdoors and physical distancing are not required. Fully 
vaccinated individuals are not required to wear face masks indoors, however, 
individuals who are not fully vaccinated are expected to wear face masks 
inside Penn State University buildings. The Berks County 4-H Center is 
considered a Penn State facility. So any individual who is not fully vaccinated 
should be wearing a mask BUT you are not allowed to ask a person’s 
vaccination status, so it is all on the honor system.

 

To also let you know, the Berks County Ag Center is not a PSU facility, so 
masking is up to the individual/families.


Any questions on the masking requirements, please let me know.

 

Thank you,

Jen

 

Jennifer L. Koller

Extension Educator/Berks County 4-H

Penn State Extension - Berks County


